215 Casandle Drive
Middle Brook, FL 32634 

December 15, 2004 

Mr. Nigel Adams
Director of Human Resources
Nagata Resorts
6528 Castle Point Street
South Port, FL 38625 

Dear Mr. Adams: 

I would like to thank you for taking the time to interview me for the position of hotel manager on December 14. I was very impressed with the amount of vacationers that you stay at Nagata Resorts every year. 

I appreciate the time that you spent discussing the responsibilities of the position. I believe that my credentials make me an ideal candidate for the position. As I mentioned in my interview with you, I already have 7 years experience as a hotel manager. I am very organized and have a high attention to detail. I also believe that the customer is the most important asset, so I always treat them with the utmost respect. 

I look forward to hearing your decision about the position. You can contact me at (555) 555-5555, if you have any further questions, I'd be more than willing to come in and discuss them with you. Thanks again for the opportunity to interview with Nagata Resorts. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 

Chad Ulster 
